
 
         Reimbursed another two Beneficiaries of funds from the IPARD Program   

under the seventh Public Call (02/2012)  
 

 
Following the successful realization of the investments, two Beneficiaries who have  
signed Contracts with the Agency for allocation of funds from the IPARD Program 
under the seventh Public Call (02/2012), have obtained funds for rural development.  
 
 

 
 
The Agency for Financial Support of Agriculture and Rural Development has paid 
214.225,00 denars to the Beneficiary Kiril Karapalevski from Resen for 
Reconstruction of orchards. Out of the totally paid funds, 160.668,00 denars are funds 
from the EU Budget and 53.557,00 denars are funds from the National Budget.  
 
The Beneficiary Ljupce Stefanovski from Resen was reimbursed an amount of 
194.750,00 denars, out of which 146.062,00 denars are from the EU budget and 
48.688,00 denars are funds from the National Budget. The funds are intended for 
Reconstruction of orchards.  
 

 
 
 

 


